
 
10/7/2019 

Hey Band! 
 

1. The Mead HS Music Department has reserved 100 tickets to Colorado Ballet’s production of The 
Nutcracker on Thursday, December 19 at 7:30 PM. Tickets ($45 each) are open to music 
students and their families, first come first serve. Please pay in cash or check (to Mead HS) in the 
music office.  
 

2. Join the Friends of Mead Music to support the advancement of music education in the schools 
in our area. An informational meeting will take place this Saturday, October 12 from 10:00 AM – 
10:20 AM in the Mead HS Auditorium. 
 

3. The Marching Band has a rehearsal with Mead MS 8th Grade Band this Saturday, October 12 
from 10:00 AM – Noon to prepare for the Longmont Halloween Parade. Our rehearsal includes a 
free pizza lunch! 
 

4. Our annual Kindness Is Contagious KICkoff community service project will run October 21 – 25 and we 
will be supporting the Longmont Humane Society this year! You can support our project in a variety of 
ways, see the next page for details. (Donations accepted in the band office before and during the week of 
our project). 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS  
 
October 10 
Jazz Band at Choir Concert – 6:30 PM Event Start and Jazz Band Call Time 
 
October 12 
Marching Band Halloween Parade Rehearsal with Mead MS 8th Grade 
10:00 AM – Noon @ Mead HS (pizza lunch provided) 
 
October 17 
Home Football Game - 5:30 PM Call Time – 7:00 Game Time 
 
October 23 
Fall Concert Band, Jazz Band, & Orchestra Concert - Call Time 6:00 PM - 6:30 PM – Mead HS Auditorium 
 
October 24 
Marching Band at Mead Elementary Fall Festival 
Call Time 5:30 PM - 6:00 – 6:30 PM Perform – Mead Elementary School 
 
October 25 
Home Football Game & Mead HS Bands night to run concessions 
(Tracy Tiscareño is our point person on concessions) 
5:30 PM Call Time – 7:00 Game Time 
 
October 26 
Longmont Halloween Parade 
Call Time 9:00 AM at Memorial Building – 10:00 AM Perform 



 

 

KICkoff 
KINDNESS IS CONTAGIOUS 
 
Mead High School Marching Band 
Community Service Project 
 

October 21 – 25, 2019 
 
We appreciate the community kindness and support for the Mead HS Marching Band and 
believe that Kindness is Contagious. Beyond our project to donate to the Longmont Humane 
Society, we hope to inspire other organizations, clubs, groups, and ensembles to spread the 
kindness. 
 
We are collecting donations in the Mead HS Band Room from October 21 - 25.  
 
All donations will be delivered to the Longmont Humane Society. We don’t have a “goal” 
because any amount is a positive contribution! We just ask that you help how you can. Beyond 
items to donate, you can support our project by telling friends and family members, or 
volunteer to help deliver items to the Longmont Humane Society.  
 
Items Needed: 
 

- Canned ground cat and kitten food 
- Canned ground dog food 
- Canned quality puppy food 
- Milkbone biscuits (small or medium size) 
- Non-clumping clay cat litter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION! 


